From: I
Sent: Sunday, March 17, 2024 2:01 PM
To: Traffic Engineering
Subject: Vertical Delineators

To Whom It May Concern,

As a thirty plus year resident of Avenida Barcelona we have experienced an exponential growth in traffic on an already busy
street. Over the course of that time we have had three vehicles totaled while parked in front of our house. The city has recently
installed speed-bumps which do very little to slow vehicles down. The increased volume of traffic we are seeing is directly
related to the vertical delineators installed at the top of Esplanade. Traffic that would normally use Esplanade is being forced to
use Barcelona.

We respectfully request the removal of these vertical delineators.

Sincerely,
David and Elizabeth Powell





